
From: Beth Johnson  
Sent: 02 May 2023 10:23 
To: Planning 
Subject: Ferris Wheel in Camden 
 
To Camden authorities: 
 
With this letter i would like to protest the proposal to add a Ferris wheel to the 
already crowded area of Camden Market and surroundings. This is both an an 
active tourist site and a busy residential area. Adding such an intrusive object 
to the local scene is inadmissible and offensive to the environment. It will 
decrease privacy and safety. 
 
Please do not approve the addition of a noisy and dominant landmark to our 
Camden community. 
 
With thanks, 
 
Beth Johnson 
 
 


